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NOTICE |

Subject- Library /ID card preparation for first year Students

All first-year students are hereby informed that those who have not yet applied

for their College ID and Library Card must apply for that at the earliest, by
31st October 2025.

No requests will be considered after the above-mentioned date.

For any queries, please contact Ms. Dr. Ritu Walia (P.A., Library) in the
library.
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